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June 28, 2023 
 
 
 
Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: Petition 1549: 1714 Line Rebuild Project 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
In accordance with Condition 7 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s approval of the above referenced 
petition, dated February 16, 2023, Eversource hereby provides written notice to the Council that 
construction is scheduled to commence on July 12, 2023. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at 
deborah.denfeld@eversource.com or at 860-728-4654. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Deborah Denfeld 
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